
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The State of Illinois requires that all students in kindergarten, second and sixth 
grades have a current dental examination. 

Dental examinations are due by May 15, 2023 for students in these grades. 

Examinations dated within 18 months of the deadline are acceptable. 

Attached is a dental form to be completed by your 
student's dentist. 

Completed forms can be emailed to 
dfischinqer@norridge80.net, faxed or submitted 
next school year via backpack mail. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Dolores Fischinger 
Leigh School Nurse 
dfisch inger@norridge80.net 
(708) 722-2747 phone 
(708) 583-2053 fax 
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